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Addendum 1 to Circular Letter 
4/LCCE/134 

20 February 2023 
 

 
 
To Administrations of Member States of the ITU, Radiocommunication Sector Members, 
ITU-R Associates participating in the work of Radiocommunication Study Group 4 and 
ITU Academia 
 
 
Subject: Further information on the invitation for submission of proposals for candidate 

radio interface technologies for the satellite component of the radio interface(s) for 
IMT-2020 and invitation to participate in their subsequent evaluation 

 
 

 

The first invitation for submission of proposals for candidate radio interface technologies (RITs) or 
a set of RITs (SRITs) for the satellite component of IMT-2020 was issued with Circular Letter 
4/LCCE/134 released on 23 November 2022. This Circular Letter also initiated an ongoing process to 
evaluate the candidate RITs or SRITs for the satellite component of IMT-2020 and invites the 
formation of independent evaluation groups and the subsequent submission of evaluation reports 
on these candidate RITs or SRITs. 

The purpose of this addendum to Circular Letter 4/LCCE/134 is to inform that, in view of the 
confirmed dates of RA-23, WRC-23 and CPM27-1 in November/December 2023, it is not practical to 
hold the Working Party 4B meeting 53bis in December 2023. As such, in agreement with the Working 
Party 4B Management Team, the submission of the above-mentioned proposals will end on 
31 December 2023 and Working Party 4B meeting 53bis will take place in January 2024 (date to be 
confirmed).  

 

Mario Maniewicz 
Director 
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